Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

274 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 27th August 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

I have just received your letter with the Laelia harpophylla. Unfortunately Morlov does not live in Prague but some 50 miles away in Wittingen. Therefore I sent him immediately the drawing and the detailed description. I don’t know whether he will look at it straight away, but I told him to write to you directly in order to save time and to send it by the 2nd September.

The draft for the 1181 marks has not yet been cashed, I have the money in expectation.

The people from Vienna have not paid yet, I received greetings from Hruby from Austria.

I have written to the archbishop, asking him to write a letter as soon as possible.

I shall also write to Klaboch…

and to Houda telling him to go to California or London or to come home. Schmidtchen has gone mad, I told him what I knew.

Joost writes asking if it would be possible to find lodgings for his brother in London in the spring of next year. He is in Paris at present, working for Chaviere, writes in French, has been with van Houtten and Louis de Imet and may be useful for the auction.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

I have not heard about the young man Faus, nor about the Bismarckia nobilis.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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